ﬁ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] 1 Pecan Place Sidewalk Waiver

From David Bennett <dvbennett@sbcglobal.net>
Date Wed 6/25/2025 7:36 PM
To  Otis Spriggs <ospriggs@angleton.tx.us>

To the Director of Development Services and the Angleton City Council.

We are having a house built at 1 Pecan Place. We are requesting a sidewalk waiver of Sec. 23-14. - Sidewalks and accessibility.

The reason for the variance is that the sidewalk should not be extended for practical considerations. The sidewalk would lead into

a developed three lot cul-de-sac with out any sidewalks. The lot has sidewalks on Valderas Street and Northridge Street. | think

people would not walk out of their way to walk around a partial cut-de-sac sidewalk and then walk on grass to get to the other sidewalk.

Thank You
David and Kitty Bennett



